Galicki, Leslie

From: Cavanagh, Ruth

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 7:22 PM

To: SRV fiscalofficer; SRV adminassist; SRV Mayor; SRV streets; Cavanagh, Ruth; Canton, Gerald; Rizzo,
Michael

Subject: Properties CMTE, mtg, 9/13/24

The sunshined meeting of SRV Properties Committee was held 9/13/24, called to order at 3:20 pm.
Attendees Tim Young, Councilmen Canton and Cavanagh.

Streets Young asked about signs used to inform residents of 9/29 Fall Festival. Also inquired about
logistics for parking, helpers, vendors.

Cavanagh asked if the purchase request for the CX Park bathroom was verified, given the computer glitch
of removing Alder, adding Young, earlier this month. Unknown, TBD and asap.

Young mentioned that after perusing the Streets garage facilities, he is asking for some new garage doors.
Tracks are rotted, cables and rollers appear to be at the end of useful life. Young would like to see some car-
wash panel doors. Further, there is a need to tuck point man door mortar on the West side of building.

Other subject; await the decision from the County Recorder and Auditor regarding combining the former
Fairweather/Dentist property, and hopefully reducing SRV property taxes now that the buildings are razed.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Ruth Cavanagh
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